
 

29th April 2013 

 

Paul Harland 

Utility Regulator 

Queen’s House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ER 

 

Dear Paul, 

 

Re: Consultation on modification and extension to firmus energy’s licensed area – 

Ulster Farm By-Products. 

 

firmus energy consents to the proposed distribution licence modifications. Once the 

modifications have been approved, we would we grateful if you could furnish a revised copy 

of our licence. 

 

Please feel free to contact me direct on 028 9442 7835 to discuss this in more detail. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John 
 

John French 
Head of Regulation and Pricing 
 

 

 


